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WATER RESOURCES 2018 STANDARD SPECIFICATIONS FOR SEWER CONSTRUCTION  

 

Water Resources is pleased to release the 2018 Standard Specifications for Sewer Construction.  

 

The Specifications are effective as of June 5, 2018, and are available on the Water development resources website at: 

http://www.calgary.ca/UEP/Water/Pages/Specifications/Specifications.aspx 

 

Should there be any updates to the Specifications throughout the year, the updates will be communicated via the Water 

Industry Bulletin process. 

 

Questions or clarification pertaining to the Specifications should be addressed to May Cayanan at 

may.cayanan@calgary.ca. 
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